
Board Report 12/12/2022

The State Dept. of Transportation was here on 12/5/2022 doing an audit on the buses 
and the transportation records. We passed with a 96 percent.

The State Building inspector will be here on 12/14/2022. He will go through each 
building noting the problems he finds.

We have the snowplows and sander hooked up and ready to go.

Any questions.

Dan Aberasturi


